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Morrow Tree Board meeting was called to order at 9:30 on April 7, 2022 by Chairperson Paul Zorn in 

the Village Administration Building.   Attending were Paul, Agnes, Andrea Joffee (who is replacing 

Peggy Mirlisena and completing her term), and visitor and former Board member, Judy Neal.  Minutes of 

the last board meeting were read and approved and the Pledge of Allegiance was recited. 

 

In answer to some questions raised at last month's meeting 

 

1.  We have learned that there is an app available to categorize the trees located on each street 

 

2.  Yes, a private citizen can donate a tree to the village. 

 

3.  Paul will check on the damaged tree in Children's Park.  Is Duke responsible? 

 

Motion to adjourn was made by Agnes and seconded by Paul.  Next meeting is scheduled for May 5.  
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